
From: Jody Taerbaum <xaxinojo@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 4:14 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Proposed amend title 11 trees 
  
Hi 
  
We support the continuation of the protection of trees. 
  
However, we would prefer that no trees 36” and larger be allowed to be cut. 
  
People should not be allowed to pay to kill a tree. 
 
Thank you in advance  

--------- 
jody and cindy taerbaum  
6030 SE Steele st 97206 

 


